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18th January 2021 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

  

Ofqual have now opened their consultation into the awarding process for GCSE and A-Level 

grades this summer. They are inviting feedback from school leaders, teachers, students and 

parents. We will be sending a response as a school and Trust but I would invite any students 

or parents who want to read and respond to the consultation to do so by following the links 

below. 

  

Details of the consultation and proposal can be found here: 

  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_

data/file/953000/6743-

1_GCSE__AS_and_A_level_grades_should_be_awarded_in_summer_2021.pdf 

Consultation on how GCSE, AS and A level grades should be awarded in summer 

2021 
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2021 4 Foreword Government decided that schools and colleges must close to 

most, to limit the 

assets.publishing.service.gov.uk 

  

and students/ parents can respond via this link: 

  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/8BYI4T/ 

  

Consultation on how GCSE, AS and A level grades should be awarded in summer 

2021 

Please take a few minutes to take our survey. Introduction. This joint consultation, by 

Ofqual and the Department for Education (DfE), invites your views on the alternative 

arrangements by which students will be awarded GCSEs, AS and A level grades in 

summer 2021. 

www.smartsurvey.co.uk 

 

Once the consultation is complete and we have final details from Ofqual we will be sharing 

these with students and parent/ carers. 

  

Best wishes 

 
  

Mr Mark Turner 

Head of Academy 
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